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Dear Mrs Kirstie Baines,

Durley Church of England Primary School KS2 results

| was very pleased to see Durley Church of England Controlled Primary School’s
provisional Key Stage 2 results this year, with at least 83% of your pupils achieving
the expected level in reading, writing and maths. Everyone is aware of the higher
demands of the tests this year; thank you very much for all the work that you and
your staff and your children put in.

Congratulations to you and your colleagues for doing so well and | look forward to
seeing Durley Church of England Controlled Primary School continue to succeed in
the coming months and years.

Yours sincerely,

D

DOMINIC HERRINGTON
Regional Schools Commissioner, South East and South London




